
 

 

March 21, 2011 

 

 

 

Mr. Jack Crawford 

Radiation Safety Officer / Assistant Director 

Environmental Health & Safety 

University of Missouri – Columbia 

Columbia, MO 65211-3050 

 

SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE REVIEW OF UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI’S ALTERNATIVE 

SCHEDULE REQUEST FOR SUBMITTAL OF A DECOMMISSIONING PLAN 

(MAIL CONTROL NO. 574562) 

 

Dear Mr. Crawford: 

 

By letter dated February 17, 2011, the University of Missouri, Columbia, submitted a request for 

an alternative schedule for submittal of a decommissioning plan for Pickard Hall in accordance 

with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 30.36 (g)(2).  The work associated with 

this review is being performed under Mail Control Number 574562.  Please reference this 

number in any future correspondence associated with this request.  

 

 In accordance with NUREG-1757, Volume 3, “Consolidated Decommissioning Guidance – 

Financial Assurance, Recordkeeping, and Timeliness,” we have completed our initial 

acceptance review of your request and have determined that your submission is sufficiently 

complete for the NRC to begin a detailed technical review.  During this review period, we may 

contact you to provide additional information or clarify items discussed in your request.  

 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 

available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 

NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from 

the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
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If you have any questions regarding this letter or our technical review process, please contact 

me at Katherine.Streit@NRC.gov or at (630) 829-9621. 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

      /RA/ 

 

 

      Katie Streit, Health Physicist 

      Materials Control, ISFSI, 

  and Decommissioning Branch 
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